




Utility Acknowledgement Letter

Attn: Weber County 
RE: Providing future service for the Salt Creek Master Plan

To whom it may concern,
Little Mountain Service Area (LMSA) has met with the principals of the Salt Creek Master Plan and subsequently also completed a review of the proposed Salt Creek Master Plan.  The proposed plan along with its current residential and commercial offerings align with the type of service that LMSA currently offers.   LMSA acknowledges this plan and intends to provide the necessary Sewer, Culinary Water, and Secondary Water service to accommodate the final unit counts after County Council approval.  Although this letter is non-binding in nature LMSA hereby pledges to work with the Salt Creek Master Plan and Weber County to a secure a binding Will Serve agreement. 



__________________________________________                      _______________________
Little Mountain Representative				         Date

__________________________________________
Print Name
